Harvest Pointe Homeowners Association, Inc.
Minutes of Annual Homeowners Meeting
December 13, 2018
The annual meeting of Harvest Pointe Homeowners Association, Inc. was called to order at 7:20 p.m. by the president, Doug Newsome.  All board members and officers were present except Robert Gorham.  
The president, Doug Newsome, welcomed everyone.  

Steve Richardson gave a report on bank accounts (copy attached).  Total of accounts is $192,027.27.  Total accounts receivable are $42,442.35.  Dues statements have been mailed.  They are considered late after January 31.  

Tennis Court and Gazebo – They have been professionally cleaned and the Gazebo re-stained.  

The walkway to the courts and gazebo has been professionally cleaned and the bench painted.
Playground – There are no issues with the playground. 

Clubhouse – Rentals are way up this year and should total around $1,550 by year end.  The ceiling in the living room needs to be repaired after damage caused by storms.   

Architectural Control and Landscape - Spring flowers were beautiful this year.  The problem of parking on the street is better.  Fresh pine straw has been laid on the common grounds.  
Swimming Pool – Brick work needs to be done around the pool.  

Newsletter – Since New Year’s celebrations are coming up, a newsletter will be issued next week explaining the County’s fireworks laws.  The names of the officers and directors for 2019 will be listed along with their contact information.   Please consider volunteering for a committee.    

Front Entrance – We are having difficulties with the outside lights on the right hand side of the entrance and might have to hire an electrician.  Flash Electric no longer does commercial work.  

Pond – The lights are not working at the present time and need to be repaired.  Lilies are overtaking the pond and need to be moved.  

Ken Moore made the motion and Jason Atwell seconded the motion to accept the committee reports.  Motion passed.  

April Johnson and Denise Newsome collected and counted the ballots for new officers and directors.  Officers are: President, Doug Newsome; Vice President, Stannica Delancy; Secretary, Gregg Shafer; Treasurer, Steve Richardson.  New directors are: Debra Adams, Neloise Adkins, Jason Atwell, Linda Ball, Stannica Delancy, Robert Gorham, Reponzell Morris and Gregg Shafer.  
There being no further business to come before the meeting, Linda Ball made the motion and it was seconded by Ken Moore to adjourn the meeting at 8:15 p.m.  Refreshments were enjoyed.  







Respectfully submitted,








Gregg Shafer 
